Group 1.   Report on Commission Development  
1. Considering leadership structure and continuity 

The members noted a gap in leadership succession and the need to broaden the leadership base.  These challenges mainly arose as some Matul regional leaders moved on due to family obligations and other commitments.  Thus, the following was suggested as a way forward:
· Have a manager who will be responsible for the administration and day to day running of MATUL in liaison with DR. Viv.  It was further suggested that some alumni   be brought on board to work alongside the manager as a mentoring process.   

· Revive the Leadership teams in the regions and bring some alumni on board as means of mentoring future leadership.   
· Still on mentoring leadership for MATUL, it was proposed that at least two alumni per region always be invited to participate in the annual commission.    

· Dr Corrie de Boer was also recommended to serve as an ambassador at large for MATUL.   
2. Key issues for future development 

· The commission was invited to explore extending MATUL in the francophone areas and Muslim world. 
· Also explore extending MATUL in five other cities in the region.
· The regional leaders would be responsible for spearheading these activities

By: Olivia Nassaka and group

